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             25.9.18 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Please find enclosed the final Ofsted report following our inspection on 11th September. 

 

Although this was only a one day visit the inspectors spent a very intensive 10 hours with the school staff and 

children. Details of exactly what was involved both prior and during the inspection are outlined in the final 

paragraph of the report. 

 

I am really pleased that the inspectors recognised the hard work and commitment of all staff and how this 

effort has improved the outcomes for your children.  Data across the whole school has significantly improved 

over the last two years and is now in line/exceeding National statistics. This is the strongest it has ever been 

at Sandringham. 

 

Following an inspection, recommendations / next steps are provided to enable schools to improve.  The inspector 

was very impressed that our next steps had already been identified during the Summer term and are already 

being actioned in this year’s school development plan.  

 

However, I am most delighted that the inspectors recognised that Sandringham is a place where children love 

coming to school, they feel supported in their learning, they feel safe and listened to.  

 

The inspectors told me that parent feedback was the most positive they had ever experienced in a school of 

this size. Thank you for taking the time to complete the questionnaire online, talking to the inspectors and for 

your lovely comments. As a parent I hope that you feel incredibly reassured that Sandringham is recognised to 

be a “warm and nurturing environment where children blossom and grow”. 

 

I feel very privileged and overwhelmingly proud to be part of the Sandringham family and am thrilled to share 

the findings of our inspection with you. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this report, please 

contact me at head@sandringham.kite.academy or pop into the school office. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Katherine Money 

Headteacher 
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